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January 12, 2021 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING: PSC@UTAH.GOV 
 
Mr. Gary Widerburg 
Commission Administrator 
Utah Public Service Commission  
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor  
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84114  

 
Re:  Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless; Docket 12-2553-01 

            
Dear Mr. Widerburg: 
 

Effective December 1, 2020, Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless offers Lifeline plan in 
the State of Utah as follows: 
 

750 Minute Plan: Qualified new subscribers and existing subscribers will 
now receive 750 voice minutes, Unlimited Texts, 4.5 GB of data and 
unlimited MMS (Multimedia Messaging Service – MMS – enables the 
sending of messages with multimedia content). Unused minutes do not roll 
over to the following month.   

 
This plan complies with the Federal Communications Commission’s current minimum 

service standards.1  It also complies with the Commission’s Order Approving Stipulation 
Settlement Agreement in Docket 18-2553-01, issued April 12, 2019, approving Telrite to receive 
$3.50 per qualifying line from the Utah Universal Service Fund.  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions about these revisions. 
 

      Sincerely yours, 

 
       

Susan J. Berlin 
cc:   Jim Carpenter 

Alexander Statsky, Esq. 

 
1 Lifeline and Link Up Reform and Modernization, DA 20-1358 (Nov. 16, 2020). 


